PHOENIX CLASS END OF TERM 3 NEWSLETTER 2023-24



Dear Parents and Carers,

Yet another jam packed term! We became published authors and got our poems put in a book! We performed at Young Voices. Thank you for your continued support ©

In term 3 we have been learning about Vikings and designed boats out of Lego. We used a programme called scratch to do coding and make a presentation about the fact we learnt about teeth in science.

In Science this term we have been learning about food chains and teeth, we did an experiment to see what teeth hold the most plaque and how our eating habits, diet and general make up of us can cause more or less plaque. We discussed the importance of oral hygiene. The children were very excited to carry out the science experiment which involved chewing a disclosure tablet to make our teeth purple or pink to show old or new plaque.

We have finished swimming until Term 5, we will go back to doing PE on <u>Wednesday and Friday</u>. In both sessions we will be doing Gymnastics. One lesson will be on arching and bridges and the other one will be using a partner to push and pull. We will be using the apparatus so the children will be in bare feet. Although I am more than happy for the children to wear grip socks.

We hope you have an enjoyable break and we look forward to seeing in Term 4. Mrs Harris and Mrs Pym

